
Bulldog Bulletin

June 4th
Summer reading program

by Richmond Public Library

Divisions 12 and 13
Field trip to Britannia

Shipyards

June 6th
11 am Earthquake drill

June 7th
FUN DAY

Theme is Tropical Paradise.
Early Dismissal

at 1:45 pm

June 12
8:30 am Parent Appreciation

morning

June 14th
Grade 7s to Playland

June 25th 
9: 30 am - 1 pm

Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony

June 27th
Last Day of school for

students

9:30 am Year-End Assembly
Report cards are published

on MyEdBC 

  June 3rdJune 3rd    --    7th7th        
Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events



Monday June 3rd

MATCHING DAY

Tuesday June 4th

RAINBOW DAY

Wednesday June 5th

HAT DAY

Thursday June 6th

BEACH DAY

Friday June 7th 

Wear your team colour

Spirit WeekSpirit Week    June 3-7thJune 3-7th



Walkathon 2024
What a beautiful blue sky, sunny and warm May afternoon to walk

together around the Diefenbaker neighbourhood.

Thank you to our amazing PAC chairs Nicole Stoltz and Melissa Burns
for organizing this event for our school community. Thank you to our

parent volunteers who joined us on this day.

Thank you to all of you for your most generous donations to our
school. 

We raised a total of $8681.44





Student illness

If your child is ill with fever, cough, runny nose or is throwing up, please
keep them at home for at least 24 hours and until symptom free before
going back to school. Thank you for your support in keeping our school

community safe and healthy for everyone.

Staff Parking

Staff parking is for staff only. Also, please do not park on the road leading
to the staff parking lot. Parents and caregivers are asked to park in the
drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the neighbourhood

streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for everyone.

Reminders

Community fridge

As you know wer are fortunate to have new community
fridge at our school. The food items in the fridge have  

become very popular with many of our students.  We are
finding that some of our students have packed sufficient

and healthy lunches but they still come to help
themselves to too many snacks in our fridge. As a result,
there are not enough snacks left for students who need

them.  We are asking that you speak with your child about
using our school fridge responsibly. Thank you.



Kindness to Others

McMath Secondary Leadership class once
again visited our Grade 6 and 7 classes to

share about kindness, empathy and
making a difference as a leader.

 

 

Kindness Umbrella


